
 
 

 
The Orange County Convention Center (OCCC) is starting the new year by going cashless for 
parking and food and beverage services. Customers are encouraged to share this information 
with attendees and exhibitors in preparation for their event at the OCCC.  
 
OCCC PARKING 
As of Feb. 1, 2023, payment for parking at OCCC lots will only be accepted via credit/debit card, 
Apple Pay or Google Pay. 
 
The OCCC is also working to implement a prepaid parking option that will allow attendees to 
purchase parking online before they arrive to the Center and display a QR code on their phones 
to gain access to the lots. This program is slated to begin in early 2023. 
 
FOOD AND BEVERAGE 
All Centerplate/Sodexo Live! concessions, food courts and cafes on the OCCC campus will also 
be cashless starting Jan. 1, 2023. Acceptable forms of payment include credit/debit card, Apple 
Pay or Google Pay. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


